REPUBLIC OF BULGARIA

MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT AND WATER
MINISTER | o
ST IREETA

/f 5 December 2011

Ref.: Notification for investment proposal “Construction of a natural gas pipeline
interconnector Greece - Bulgaria”

Your Excellency,

Pursuant to Article 3 of the Convention on EIA in a transboundary context and Article 7 of
the EIA Directive (Directive 85/337/EEC, amended by Directive 97/11/EC, amended and
supplemented by Directive 2003/35/EC and Directive 2009/31/EC), please find enclosed
Notification for investment proposal “Construction of a natural gas pipeline interconnector
Greece — Bulgaria” in English. We would appreciate to receive the reply to this notification
within 4 weeks from the date of its receipt.

I take the opportunity to reiterate the assurances of my highest consideration and readiness
Sor fruitful cooperation.

Enclosure: Notification in English — 2 hard copies and 2 CDs
Sincerely Yours,

Nona Karadjova’

H.E.Ms Danai-Magdalini Kumanaku
Ambassador
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